
Email sent to Year 4 Parents on Friday 2nd May 2025: 
            
 

 
Dear Year 4 Parents/Carers, 
  

Around the World Cooking 

  
At the end of this half term, your child’s class will be cooking in our Food 

Technology room.  We are going to be making a vegetarian curry that 
Phileas Fogg could have tasted on his visit to India.  
  

Our ingredients list: 
  

       Potatoes 

       Carrots 

       Cauliflower 

       Frozen peas 

       Vegetable oil 

       Onion 

       Curry powder 

       Tinned tomatoes 

       Vegetable stock 

  
Please email the office (office@broadwaterce.org) by Friday 9th May 2025 
if your child has any intolerances to the ingredients listed above, that we 

are not aware of.  Your teacher will then get in touch with you to arrange 
an alternative. 
 

Your child will also need to bring a Tupperware container, labelled with 

their name by Friday 16th May 2025, ready for the cooking session the 
following week. 
  

Thank you, 
The Year 4 Team 
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